
Sent: 2022/10/10 1:27 PM
To: Planning Development <Planning.Development@brampton.ca>
Cc: Santos, Rowena - Councillor <Rowena.Santos@brampton.ca>; Vicente, Paul - 
Councillor <Paul.Vicente@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File#OZS-2022-0038

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not 
expecting.

Hi

I am a resindent of ward 5 and love living in this neighborhood. I came across a notice board with the 
reference file number mentioned above, which is a shock to me after I read the notice. It is completely 
unacceptable as a resident of this beautiful neighborhood. The main reason of the beauty of this neighborhood 
is the detached houses and it is the main reason we chose this area to be our home. As far as I recall this area is 
zoned for detached houses only and there will not be any semis, stacked or high rises built in this area. This is 
the second notice we came across for zone changing proposal being reviewed by the city.
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As a resident of one of the highest property tax area we feel betrayed and it raises so many questions and 
doubts in our minds.

I would like to request to Paul and Rowena to represent the ward as you are our elected representatives in the 
city council and we trust that you will take the necessary actions to make sure that the residents of your ward 
are being heard.

I strongly oppose this new proposal and would like to get update on this matter.

Sincerely
Narinder Ghuman
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